

November

Memory Work Helps

Keep it Fun!

Memory work is often just that... work. But the work doesn't have to be tedious. Sure, memorizing anything can be difficult, but it can be fun! This month's tip for memory work—keep it fun!

- Attitude is everything. Having a positive attitude and one that seeks to find enjoyment and fun in learning God's Word by heart will pay off over time. (Just as dreading it and seeing it only as hard and tedious will become a self-fulfilling prophecy!)
- Play games, keep score and see who wins the day or the week (e.g., every right word is worth a point, every wrong word or missed word you lose a point; or every passage said correctly is worth 5 points)

Monthly Game

Hot and Cold

You send one kid (the finder) out of the room and hide a memory work flash card. When the finder comes back they start walking around the room looking for the card.

In the meantime, the helpers are reciting the memory work. If the finder gets closer to the card, the helpers get louder. If the finder moves away, they get softer. Meanwhile, the helpers have said that piece of memory work at least a dozen times before it is all over, without minding one bit.

Resources Website

OurSaviorBirmingham.com/H2Hresources